
 

 

 

 

Wednesday June 21, 2017  

 
Dear Esteemed Readers, 
 
I am pleased to offer my warmest greetings to the Arts & Culture Council of the Canadian Tamil 
Youth Alliance for their phenomenal work. I look forward to the upcoming Thaalam 2017: The 
Ultimate Gaana Competition on Sunday, July 16th, 2017 at the Brampton Rose Theatre (1 Theatre 
Lane).  
 
I want to congratulate the Canadian Tamil Youth Alliance for their tremendous work in empowering 
Canadian Tamil youth to become outstanding artists, performers, leaders and citizens of our society. 
We will soon be fortunate enough to enjoy a dance competition showcasing talent from diverse and 
vibrant youth teams.  
 
On behalf of the City of Toronto, please accept my wishes for a truly enjoyable event. I look forward 
to seeing you there.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Neethan Shan 
Toronto City Councillor 

  


